
16/11/2018 

MR cheryl smith 
50 Rosedale Ave ST 
Fairlight NSW 2094 
cherylsmith111@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2018/1708 - 195 Sydney Road FAIRLIGHT NSW 2094

I would like to object to the development DA2018/1708. The development is over development 
of the site and not in keeping with the area. Traffic congestion is already an issue along 
Sydney road. The type of development will result in a transient population and not families 
which are established in this family friendly suburb. This seems like a development purely 
aiming to make money for the developers who do not care what happens in our community or 
the appearance and lifestyle of the surrounding established residents. 

Sent: 16/11/2018 8:29:36 AM
Subject: Online Submission


